
 

 

April 2020 Newsletter 
CASINO CLUB OF GRAND RAPIDS 

3260 Salerno Drive N.E. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 49525-2712 

============================================================================================ 
Club Phone: 616-363-7721    E-Mail Address: CCofGR@comcast.net     Website: www.CCofGR.com   Fax: 616-363-1810 
============================================================================================ 

 

 
 

              

Club Officers  Auxiliary Officers 
President: Ted Kowalewski       President:  Pam Boomer 
Vice President: Chris Brokaw      Vice President:  Yolanda Lewis 
Financial Sec.: Ray Bok        Recording Sec.:  Ashley Lewis 
Treasurer: Randy Bates Financial Sec.:  Diane Anderson 
Recording Sec: Joe Host Treasurer:   Linda Kirk 
Trustees: James (Scott) Wilson Trustees:  May Vanden Akker 
 Todd Ratz   Carol Quillin 

Jerry Fisher                                        Robyn Stoll 
 Sunshine:  Mary Jo Walker  915-7670  

Sick Comm.:  Kitchen Aux Rentals Deb Hammond 361-1504 
House Chairman: Ted Kowalewski Funerals: May Vanden Akker 361-6645 
Hall Rental David and Joyce Gregory Sgt. At Arm: Marcella Host 
 363-7749 Chaplain:                        Dorothy Royce                                                                                                                                
   

 

CONTRIBUTIONS OR GIFTS TO THE CASINO CLUB ARE NOT DEDUCTIBLE AS CHARITABLE 
CONTRIBUTIONS FOR FEDERAL INCOME TAX PURPOSES.  ARTICLES FOR THE NEWSLETTER 
NEED TO BE SUBMITTED BY THE 15TH OF EACH MONTH.  Please title them ñNewsletterò and send 
to Linda Fink at lindasfink@comcast.net or put the articles for the newsletter in the newsletter box. 
 

****************************************************************************************************************************** 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 
 

 

      

       

        

 
 

 

 

May 2020 
5 ï Menôs Board Meeting 

5 ï Ladies Aux Meeting 

12 ï Menôs Meeting 

15 ï Charlie Rocketôs 
 

April  2020 
7 ï Menôs Board Meeting 

7 ï Ladies Aux Meeting 

14 ï Menôs Meeting 

 

June 2020 
2 ï Menôs Board Meeting 

2 ï Ladies Aux Meeting 

9 ï Menôs Meeting 

 
 

Members, please remember to sign in your guests when they arrive  
and clean your tables when you leave the Club. Thank You!! 

 
 

 Club Hours 
Mon. ï Thurs. Noon ï Midnight 
Fri. ï Sat.  Noon ï 1:00 AM 
Sunday  Noon ï 8:00 PM 

Support your Casino Club!  
 

Menôs Meeting, April 14th, 7:00 
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PRESIDENTõS CORNER 
 

 

 The Casino Club will re-open on Monday, March 30, 2020.  

 

If there is a new member coming into the club in April or May, they are more 

than welcome to join the Casino Club Golf Leagues, Senior League Tuesday 

morning at Gracewill or Menôs League Wednesday night at North Kent. 

 

 Members:  Please remember the use of the alcove is limited to 40 people.  It is 

also your responsibility to clean up after your event or bowling party. 

 

 Our deepest sympathy to the family and friends of Todd Henkel and Bob 

Colon who passed away last month. 

 

  Support your club and our troops. 

 

Ted Kowalewski ï Thumbs up ! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

Ladies Auxiliary 

 
Itôs been a wild ride these past few months--Democratic Primary, Covid-19, economic 

whirlwind!  Whew! 

 

My first and foremost remark is that I hope you are all welléand riding this wave of 

uncertainty with optimism and patience.  To borrow a common proverb, ñThis, too, shall pass.ò 

 

At our April 7 membership meeting you are invited to nominate (willing) members to run for all 

Board positions with the exception of two trustees.  Elections will be held at our May 5 

meeting, with induction at our June 2 meeting/banquet. 

 

The Auxiliary will offer sloppy joes during the Final Four basketball games (4 p.m. - 7 p.m.) on 

Saturday, April 4. 

 

On Wednesday, April 8, we will have Nicki Mioduck here for our third flower arranging event.  

Please sign up on the bulletin board for an evening of fun and aromatic entertainment! 

 

Our final Fish Fry (11 of 11) is scheduled for April 10.  Cake bakers will be requested at our 

April meeting. 

 

See you April 7! 

 

 

Pam Boomer (Don),  President 

616.644.3857 

pamboomer1953@gmail.com  
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The Following have been dropped from the 2020 Membership Roster for  

Non-payment of Dues 

 

 

Brian M Bosscher           

William T Cantile  

David M Fitchena 

Alex C Gates 

Daniel P Golczynski 

Ronald D Graves 

Brett J Hager  

Dan L Haugen 

Anthony C Kloska 

Adam F Lube 

Timothy T Merrick 

Paul D Roese 

Joseph M Rogers II 

Michael J Shemanski 

Jeffrey L Warnke 

Richard K Weston 

Stephen C Wiltgen 
 

 

 

Ray Bok ï Financial Secretary 
  



 

 

GOLD & PLATINUM CARDS AWARDED IN 2020  
 

Members Name      Member Since   Gold or Platinum Card 

Christopher J Califf  5/2000     Gold Card 

Randy J Sella  5/2000     Gold Card 

Arthur C Zaborski  5/2000     Gold Card 

Robert L Kline  5/2000     Gold Card 

Steven J Wilder  5/2000     Gold Card 

Eugene R Carey Sr  5/2000     Gold Card 

Ronald J Beugelink  5/2000     Gold Card 

Brian H VandenAkker  5/2000     Gold Card 

Robert R Dixon  5/2000     Gold Card 

Robert J Terpstra  5/2000     Gold Card 

Wayne R Wiersema  5/2000     Gold Card 

Timothy D McNamara  7/2000     Gold Card 

 

                                

 

David W Spykerman  5/1970     Platinum Card 

Jack L Wigent  9/1970     Platinum Card 
 

 

        

 

  



 

 

 

      
  



 

 

     



 

 

 

     



 

 

 

 

                    
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

               



 

 
 



 

               



 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

Attention anyone interested in buying Casino Club 
T-shirt or Casino Club hats 

$12.00 for t-shirts and $15.00 for solid color hats, 
$16.00 for camo hats. 
Ask for Steve Michalski 
Specially items can be ordered also, ask for details 
 

 

 
There are new signs posted around the club for 
911.  This includes the club address and phone 
number just in case you need to make that 
important phone call.  Please be aware of them. 

 
 

Your advertising card could be seen here 

by more than 900 Casino Club members, 

plus their families and friends.  

$60.00 for 6 months 

$100.00 per year 

Casino Club members only may advertise 

in this newsletter. 

Just complete the form located below, and 

submit to the bartender. 

Itôs that easy! 

Senior Dance Every Thursday 1:00 PM to 

3:00 PM 

Everyone Welcome...Non-members and 

Club Members, Couples and Singles 

Eight piece band...The Socialaires 

A great afternoon of dancing or just 

listening to Big Band, Soft Country and 

Easy Swing. 

$4.00 each 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

   

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 


